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March 22, 2016

Mr. Jeffrey T. Wiswesser
WTTI

1144 North Graham Street
Allentown, PA 18109

Dear Mr. Wiswesser,

Thank you for your submission to OTCR to become an approved agency.

Please be advised that WTT! approved status has been renewed and remains on
the Departments list of approved agencies for qualifying pipe welders in

accordance with MC 1210.2.2 and FGC section 406.1.1.1.

The following

individuals are the only employees approved to administer the qualifying exams
and to sign the welder's qualification report:

Bob Wiswesser
Sterling Buss
Jeff Wiswesser
Dan Sladovnik
Patrick Dorris

Matt Young
Troy Heiser
Andrew Laker

Leonard Macikonycz
Robert Fehr

Jim Dolan

Eric Dolan

Robert Petrone

Dave Schnalzer

Please be reminded that approved agencies for qualifying pipe welders will be
required to obtain approval every 3 years, OTCR should be notified immediately
of any changes to the qualifications of the organization and/or test administrator.

Sincergly,

Alan Price, PE
Director of OTCR



